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 2024 STREET CONSTRUCTION UPDATES 

 July 8 – July 12 July 15 – July 19 
Cedar St. 
Belmont Ave. 
Belmont Ct. 
Stevens St. 
(Winn Hts - Belmont) 

This project is currently in the rest 
period, prior to beginning road 
construction. 

This project is currently in the rest 
period, prior to beginning road 
construction. 

Bayview Road. 
(S, Park – Bayview 
Lane) 

 

The contractor is scheduled to pave the 
concrete roadway. 

The contractor is scheduled repair the 
remaining gravel areas with hot mix 
asphalt. 

Quarry Lane The contractor is scheduled to 
continue private sewer lateral and 
water service construction. 

The contractor is scheduled to 
continue private sewer lateral and 
water service construction. 

E. Doty Avenue 
(Commercial – Pine) 

The contractor is scheduled to 
continue sanitary and water main Elm 
Street to Pine Street.   

The contractor is scheduled to continue 
sanitary and water main Elm Street to 
Pine Street.   

Jewelers Park Dr 
 

The contractor is scheduled to install 
the final lift of hot mix asphalt 
pavement and finish the landscaping. 

During construction the roadway will 
be closed to through traffic and open 
to businesses/residents. 

The contractor is scheduled to remove 
traffic control and clean up project, 
completing this project. 

 

North Street The contractor is scheduled to finish 
water main construction and begin 
storm sewer construction. 

The contractor is scheduled to finish 
storm sewer construction. 

     
Notes: 1) This schedule could vary depending on weather and site conditions.  
 
 2) Please contact the Department of Public Works at 920-886-6240 if you have any questions or 

concerns during the construction project, especially related to safety. 
 
 3) Our inspector and/or the contractor will be contacting customers prior to connecting the water 

services, which will require a water service interruption.  We will work to make the connection 
during a time that is convenient for the customers and the contractor. 

 
 4) Please return the Property Owner Authorization Form to the Department of Public Works 

as soon as possible, if you have not already done so. 
 


